
Regarding the Deadline for Emergency Home Repairs Applications  

in Relation to Typhoon No.15 of 2022 

 

 

Applications for the Emergency Home Repairs System (住宅の応急修理制度, 

jutaku no okyu shuri seido), in which the city pays for workers to make the minimum 

emergency repairs required for damaged homes to be restored to a livable condition 

(in principle, to their pre-typhoon condition), will be closing on Fri 23 June. 

 

 

Candidates: Persons who fulfill all of the following 

1. Your house was damaged due to the disaster, you applied for a Disaster Victim Certificate (罹災証明書, 

risai shomei sho), and you received a damage certification of semi-destroyed (準半壊, jun hankai) or higher. 

2. You do not have the financial resources to repair your home yourself. 

3. You are unable to carry out your daily life unless repairs are made. 

4. Repairs will be completed by 22 September 2023. 

   

Details: 

Up to 655,000 yen for homes certified half destroyed (半壊, hankai) or higher. 

Up to 318,000 yen for homes certified semi-destroyed (準半壊, jun hankai). 

 

Applications: 

Mail or bring the application documents to the Building Guidance Division (5th floor, City Hall Shizuoka Office), 

the Suruga Ward Office Area Affairs Division (3rd Floor, Suruga Ward Office), or the Urban Planning Office (3rd 

Floor, City Hall Shimizu Office). Documents must arrive by Fri 23 June. 

*Application forms can be found at the above places or on the city website 

https://www.city.shizuoka.lg.jp/652_000111.html 

 

Inquiries: Building Guidance Division ☎054- 221-1371 
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